
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
GRAND LEDGE AREA DISTRICT LIBRARY 

Counties of Eaton and Clinton, Michigan 
 

ON THE ADOPTION OF THE 
BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL 

YEAR 2025-2026 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN THE LIBRARY DISTRICT OF THE GRAND LEDGE 
AREA DISTRICT LIBRARY: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Grand Ledge Area District Library, Counties of Eaton and 
Clinton, State of Michigan, will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, the 28th day of May, 2025 
at 7:00 p.m. in the 1931 Room of the Grand Ledge Area District Library, 131 East Jefferson 
Street, Grand Ledge, Michigan 48837, to consider the approval and adoption of the operating 
budget of the Grand Ledge Area District Library for fiscal year 2025-2026. 
                 
Copies of the proposed budget are on file at the Grand Ledge Area District Library, 131 East 
Jefferson Street, Grand Ledge, Michigan 48837, for inspection during regular library hours. At 
the public hearing, all citizens, taxpayers, and property owners of the Grand Ledge Area District 
Library District, Counties of Eaton and Clinton, Michigan, shall be afforded an opportunity to be 
heard in regard to the approval of the budget. 
                 
THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE 
PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING. 
                 
This notice is given by order of the Board of Trustees of the Grand Ledge Area District Library, 
Counties of Eaton and Clinton, Michigan. 
 
Jeanne Garthe 
Secretary, Board of Trustees 
Grand Ledge Area District Library 
Counties of Eaton and Clinton 
State of Michigan 
 
Any citizen requesting accommodation to attend this meeting or obtain this notice in alternate 
formats, please contact Lise Mitchell, Library Director at 517-622-3550.  . 
 

tel:517.627.7014

